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Dear Kirk Families,

On behalf of the entire Kirk PTF (Parents,
Teachers & Friends), | would like to welcome
you to the new school year. | hope you are
having a wonderful beginning to this exciting
new year and have all adjusted to waking up
early again!

We are off to a running start and will have
an exciting Space Night on September 20, an
upcoming Scholastic Book Fair and
Splashathon later this fall.

Last year the PTF had a great year and
raised close to $40,000! The PTF relies on
your generosity and support, and we are
pleased to put the funds to use in support of
the following:

--$5,000 for a brand new ART ROOM and
art supplies

--$3,000 for new tricycles for the
playground (have you seen those bad boys?!)

--$6,000 for a teacher stipend for each and
every classroom to spend on necessary
supplies and enrichment activities

--$1,700 towards the music program

--And we are just getting started....

| invite you all to attend the PTF meetings
which will be held on the 1st Thursday of
every month at 9am. PLEASE NOTE THAT

THIS MONTH THE PTF MEETING WILL BE
HELD ON THE 2ND THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER
12. It takes the hard work, ideas and talent of
all of the amazing families at Kirk to make our
PTF a success so please join us for coffee
and treats and let your voice be heard.

School events, fundraising and volunteer
opportunities will be discussed.

A huge thanks to everyone who attended
the parent welcome breakfast. It was very
exciting to see so many new faces sitting with
the familiar ones.

This is going to be an amazing year for
Kirk! We have been hard at work over the
past year on some long-term improvements
to Kirk and now also have a few new
additional plans in the works.

I'd like to welcome all of our new families.
Along with my kids, Jack (5th) and Sophie
(3rd), | am excited for this new 2013-2014
school year. Together, | look forward to a
fantastic year filled with fun, community and
success. See you at Kirk!

All my best,
Sadaf Cohen Muncy
President, Kirk PTF




